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Frogs 
 

How many frogs do you see in the picture below? If you said none, you are probably talking about live frogs and you 
would be correct. If you say two, you are talking about objects shaped like a live frog and you are right. If you say four, 
you are also correct. There are two “floral frogs” that used to be used to hold flowers in place in an arrangement. Floral 
frogs were used in Japan as far back as the 1300’s. They were probably called frogs because they sit down in the water 
at the bottom of the vase! Today, we use something called “oasis”, a foam that holds water and you can stick the flower 
stems down into it. Or we put small stones or flat glass marbles in the bottom of the vase to help arrange the flowers 🌸🌸. 
Draw a picture of a frog in its habitat. Play “leapfrog “. Try to find frogs at your house. Think about pictures in books, 
toys and stuffed animals. Or, maybe you even have some “floral frogs”?! 

 

 
Count the frogs! 

 
Have fun and after your frog hunt, be sure to put everything away! 
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